BUILDING & EARTH

Geotechnical, Environmental and Materials Engineers

5545 Derby Drive * Birmingham, AL 35210-5414 « Ph: (205) 836-6300 * Fax: (205) 836-9007
www.BuildingAndEarth.com

br>

May 10, 2010

Mr. Sattar Lodhi

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Region 1

475 Allendale Road e
King of Prussia, Pennsylvania 19406-1415 TG

Re: Materials License Number: 01-30971-01

Request for Amendment

Dear Mr. Lodhi:

Building and Earth would like to amend its Materials License with the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory
Commission (License Number 01-30971-01, expiration date November 30, 2014) as follows:

Change the Radiation Safety Officer from Mr. James A. Dillard to Mr. Richard D.
Brown, P.E.

Mr. Brown has received training in Radiation Safety for Nuclear Gauge Users and has completed
the Troxler Radiation Safety Officer Course. He has had experience using and supervising use
of nuclear gauges for over seventeen years. Mr. Brown’s credentials are attached.

Thank you for your assistance in this matter.

Sincerely,

beop-Broli”

Deepa S. Bhate
President
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This is to certify that

RICHARD BROWN

has successfully completed the course entitled

RADIATION SAFETY FOR NUCLEAR GAUGE USERS

provided by
RADIATION TECHNICAL SERVICES & TRAINING

on

January 30, 1993

RTS&T DIRECTOR
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This Certifies that

RICHARD D. BROWN

has successfully completed the

Troxler Radiation Safety Officer Course

conducted by the training program of

Troxler ‘Electronic Laboratories, Inc.

. VP a
FRANK D. JONES WILLIAM F. TROXLER
Instructor President
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This is to acknowledge the receipt of your letter/application dated

oy
5 //0/2—0@ , and to inform you that the initial processing which
includes an administrative review has been performed.

A e, COFf-FS0T7(-ef
There were no administrative omissions. Your application was assigned to a
technical reviewer. Please note that the technical review may identify additional
omissions or require additional information.

D Please provide to this office within 30 days of your receipt of this card

A copy of your action has been forwarded to our License Fee & Accounts Receivable
Branch, who will contact you separately if there is a fee issue involved.

Your action has been assigned Mail Control Number /;5"4"6?5’
When calling to inquire about this action, please refer to this control number.
You may call us on (610) 337-5398, or 337-5260.

NRC FORM 532 (RI) Sincerely,
(6-96) Licensing Assistance Team Leader



